

Resignation from Natick Sustainability Committee

1 message

Amy Boyd Rabin <amyboydrabin@gmail.com>

Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 12:51 PM

To: selectmen@natickma.org

Cc: Leo Ryan Leo Ryan superinden (lilian Wilson-Martin superinden sup

Dear Board Members,

I have enjoyed serving on the Natick Sustainability Committee for the last two years. I now need to resign my position as a committee member to spend more time with my family.

Please accept this notice of resignation.

thank you, Amy Boyd 10 Avon Street